
HASTINGS HOUSE

AIR MAIL

67 WEST 44m STREET 
NEW YORK CITY

Miss Laura Gilpin 
P. 0. Box 448 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Many thanks for your note of January 22 with 
it's several items of interest. I am terribly disappointed 
that Polly and I won't be able to get there in February. It 
seems the beginning of March or April is the earliest. I 
did so much hope to be able to get down to Yucatan.

I was under the impression that the South­
western Monuments Association, at least several of it's 
custodians, did handle the PUEBLOS, and that we did a fair 
amount of business with them. I am turning over a copy'of 
this letter to Miss Dwyer to check.

We have written to Mr. Hall, and return 
herewith his letter. Many thanks. The six copies are also 
being sent to you under separate cover.

You mention the public school system. We 
have found that we are able to get supplementary readers in 
some of the public schools where we are able to discover the 
names of the people in charge. Perhaps you could help us for 
this in the Southwest. We would be glad to follow up from 
there.

I had meant to write previously concerning 
the postcard situation, but can't remember at this time whether 
I did so. In any event, I have checked very carefully and 
find that, unfortunately, it would be much too dificult and 
too expensive a distribution and manufacturing problem at 
this time to do it, and we, therefore, have to reluctantly 
forget about it for the present. Best wishes on your trip. 

Cordially yours,

HASTINGS HOUSE, PUBLISHERS, INC.

WF/mgm Wajrter Frese
Enc.
P. S. Our shipping department informed that they sent you only 

four copies of the PUEBLOS as we are out of stock. As soon as the


